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Dear Families,  
  
Welcome back! I hope that you have all had a lovely Easter break.   

 
Our Big Learning Question for this half term is ‘What can animals teach us about our 

world?’; please see the attached curriculum overview for further details. 
 
 
Relationships Education 
This half-term we will be delivering the statutory curriculum for Relationships for Year 1 and Year 2. This 
will be taught to each year group separately. I will upload the curriculum overview onto Class Dojo at the 
beginning of next week (15th April).  
 
Year 2 Transition  
Transition activities for Year 2 will begin this half-term with some visits to Riverside for playtimes, along with 
the Year 2 class from Central Street.  
 
 
How can you help? 

➢ Please continue to read with your child as often as possible and record in their reading record. 
Please ensure that reading books come back to school every day to be checked and for 
independent and supported reading opportunities.  

➢ Little Oaks will continue to receive daily phonics teaching and weekly sheets sent home with details 
of our learning, and words and spellings to practise.  

➢ Big Oaks will be taking part in a daily spellings group and spellings will be sent home each week to 
practise. See attached ideas for practising spellings.  

➢ Please make sure that your child has a named PE kit in school ready for our PE lessons on 
Mondays and Fridays.  

➢ Please make sure your child continues to bring a named water bottle into school.  

➢ This half-term each child will get the opportunity for a show and tell – please help your child to 

prepare for this if possible, see letter attached for more information.  
 
 

I’m really looking forward to another lovely half-term with your brilliant children.  

 

Miss Woodhurst 😊  

 
 
Dates for your diary 

✓ Friday 12th April – Great News assembly  

✓ Friday 26th April – Great News assembly  

✓ Friday 10th May – Great News assembly  

✓ Friday 24th May - Great News assembly 

✓ Friday 24th May – School closes for half-term 


